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Notes to editors: 

 

1. 1. Compassion in World 
Farming is the world’s 
leading farm animal welfare 
organisation.  
 

2. 2. Compassion is working, 
through both public 
campaigning and political 
lobbying, to ensure farm 
animals are protected as 
post-Brexit trade deals are 
decided. 
 

3. 3. Nick Palmer leads the UK 
team at Compassion. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Compassion alarmed by UK trade deal with Australia 

 

• Compassion in World Farming is very concerned by the potential impact 

of the free trade agreement between the UK and Australia.  

 

• Compassion is particularly concerned by the expectation that it will allow 

tariff-free access to agri-food products, and what that would mean for the 

UK’s farm animal welfare standards. 

 

Dr Nick Palmer, Head of Compassion in World Farming UK, said:  

“A tariff free trade deal on agri-food products from Australia risks completely decimating 

our hard fought for animal welfare standards, and seriously undermining the UK’s 

network of extensive, pasture-based farmers. Beef reared in feedlots, where the animals 

spend months in intensive conditions, fed largely on grain rather than grazing on 

pasture, should not be permitted tariff free access into the UK.  

“Similarly, antibiotic use in Australian agriculture is also high. A recent report by the 

Alliance to Save our Antibiotics found that use per animal in poultry is over 16 times 

higher in Australia than the UK, whilst for pigs it is nearly three times higher. 

“Compassion in World Farming is of course not opposed to trade deals. However, we are 

concerned that a deal with Australia, where hormone-treated beef and the barren 

battery caging of hens are still common, may involve concessions that then form a 

precedent for the US talks. It is vital that an Australian deal does not act as a Trojan 

horse, paving the way for the UK's higher standards to be undermined in the potentially 

much larger US FTA, or any other FTA the UK Government hopes to secure with major 

agricultural nations.” 

For further information or to arrange an interview contact Compassion in 

World Farming’s Media Team: media.team@ciwf.org 
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